
     

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

August 21,  2022  Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  August 22, 2022 

7:30 a.m.    Trudy Stupavsky+ 

 

Tues.,  August 23, 2022   

7:30 a.m.   Russ Terstriep+  

 

Wed., August 24, 2022     

  -   -at St. Dominic School 

8:30 a.m.  April Rohn+ 

 

Thurs., August 25, 2022 

              No Mass 

-at Good Samaritan 

               Virginia Vahle+ 

Fri., August 26,  2022 

              No Mass  

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary 

Time 

Sat., August 27, 2022   

 4:00 p.m. Jim Holtlman+ 

6:30 p.m.  Parish Intentions   

Sun.,  August 28,  2022 

 8:00 a.m.   Norm Schmelzle + 

10:30 a.m.  For the protection of un-

born lives in danger of abortion & for 

healing of those who have been affect-

ed by abortion 

 

Perpetual Prayer Candle for Special  

Intentions Week of  August 20-26 

    Michelle Stull 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 

   Welcome to Fr. Jaybalan (“Jay”) Raju from the Diocese of Si-
vagangai, India.  Father will speak about the foreign missions going on 
in the name of the Church to the peoples of southern India.  We have a 
missionary cooperative weekend each year in order to recall that our 
Church has a universal outreach across nations and cultures, and to 
allow us who have been greatly blessed to provide for the spiritual and 
material welfare of those in need.  Presently, Father Jay resides at the 
Epiphany Cathedral in Venice, Florida, where he serves as a mission-
ary to us in the United States, providing for the pastoral care of as a 
parish priest in the Diocese of Venice.  I invite your generous response to his appeal this 
weekend, and invite and encourage you to hold the people of India, adopted home of St. 
Thomas the Apostle, who first evangelized the nation, in your prayers. 

 
   This week, I will be leaving with about 
fifty travellers and Fr. Tom Meyer from 
Blessed Sacrament Church on a pil-
grimage to the Holy Land.  I leave right 
after Wednesday morning Mass at St. 
Dominic’s on August 24 and will return 
on Sunday, September 4.  In my ab-
sence, we will not have daily Mass at 
St. Anthony Church.  But hopefully dur-

ing that time we will be able to get the carpets cleaned in the church during the week of the 
27th and to get the parking lot project started sometime during the next two weeks as well. 
   The parish office staff will be able to receive and direct calls for priestly assistance during 
my absence.  I thank Fr. Don Blickhan and Fr. Joe Zimmerman who will be helping out with 
weekend Masses, Fr. Steve Arisman who will have Mass at Good Samaritan Home on 
Thursdays, and the priests of St. Peter’s who will be available to back me (and Fr. Meyer) for 
hospital ministry during this time.  
   As we depart, I am aware that there has been recent unrest in this region of the world—a 
land shared by Christians, Jews, and Muslims. so I ask your prayers for safety and peace for 
me and for our entire group.  Know of my prayers for you during this time, which I shall offer 
at the various sites which stand in testimony to the very historical, human, and real presence 
of Christ who walked among us to show us the way to the Father. 
 
   School resumed this last week, with stu-
dents from all of our Catholic Schools and 
QND getting back to work in their new class-
rooms.  The buzz in the halls is the fulfilment 
of months of work and preparation on part of 
our school staffs and teachers, and I wish to 
acknowledge the outstanding efforts on part 
of Mrs. Frericks and each one of our teach-
ers to get everything ready to go once again. 
   Each week our bulletin is published and sent home to our school families, in hopes that 
more of our families will read the bulletin and know the desire our parish has that they re-
spond to the invitation to be ever-more active in the life and community of our parish. Catho-
lic Education is rooted, first, in the identity we have as a people who gather to worship each 
Sunday and even daily, drawing near to the Lord in the Holy Eucharist.  Indeed the coming 
years have been designated by our Bishop’s Conference as a time of “Eucharistic Revival”.  
The Second Vatican Council amplified centuries of teaching which identifies the Eucharist as 
the very “source and summit of the entire Christian Life”.  Indeed, our educational outreach, 
the stewardship we practice, the family life we promote… everything we do… is rooted in the 
mystery of God-with-Us under the appearances of common bread and wine which is truly the 
very Body and Blood of Christ.   I invite our parents and students, all of our families, to find 
small, but practical ways to grow in faith and love for this Most Holy Sacrament, that as we 
all grow in love of the God who first loved us, that we might be successful in teaching and 
leading our children and their families and our whole parish in the ways of holiness.  
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Kindergarten Camp August 11, 2022 

 

On Thursday, August 11, our new St. Dominic class of Kin-

dergarten students attended Kindergarten Camp from 

8:00 to 10:00 a.m. to provide a smooth transition into the 

new school year. At the Kindergarten Camp, the students 

had the opportunity to learn about school routines before 

the first day of school including learning lunch routines, 

how to unpack their backpacks, and how to safely partici-

pate in drop off and pick up procedures.  The students, 

parents, and teachers experienced a very successful Kin-

dergarten Camp and were able to ease into the school 

setting with only their class in the school. Congratulations 

Kindergarteners!  
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 August 21, 2022                       St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

St. Anthony Ladies Society Fall Craft/Vendor Show                             October 8th,  9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

 

If you are interested in being a vendor at our craft/vendor show on Saturday, October 

8th, at St. Anthony Parish Hall please contact Janet Bick (rjbick@comcast.net or 217-

430-7256) or Tawny Benz (rtbenz77@gmail.com or 217-257-0847).  Booth space 

(10’x10’) is $25.  You may furnish your own tables or rent 8’ tables for $5 each.   

Families of Faith   Begins September 4th! 

Families of Faith Beginning September 4th!  Our first Families of Faith gather-

ing for our parish will be on Sunday, September 4th from 9:00 –10:20 a.m.  

This is a wonderful opportunity for families in our parish to come together and 

support each other in catechizing their children and is conveniently scheduled 

between Sunday Masses!  Childcare and catechism classes will be available for 

kids.  If you  have a heart for catechesis, volunteers are needed to help serve 

our families.  If you have any questions or would like to register/volunteer, 

please contact Miss Glidewell at  

hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org. 

Surviving Divorce   Tuesday, September 20. 2022 

 Are you or do you know someone who is struggling from divorce? 

St. Anthony Church is sponsoring the program “Surviving Divorce” Hope and 

Healing for the Catholic Family by Rose Sweet through Ascension Press.  Ms. 

Sweet has developed a twelve week program covering various topics such as 

“getting your bearings, finding strength and help, getting through your anger, 

dealing with depression, learning to forgive, dealing with your family”.  The sec-

ond half of the program are topics are “handling money wisely, learning to let 

go, seeing God in romance, deciding about dating, loving all church teachings 

and finding love that lasts”.  The program includes personal testimonies of 

Catholic men and women who have experienced the trials of a broken mar-

riage, workbook, video and refreshments during group sharing.   

The team leaders invite you to join us on Tuesday, September 20, 2022, 6:30-

8:30 p.m. at St. Anthony’s for the first session.  Please leave your name and 

phone number at the parish office, 217-222-5996. 

St. Anthony Men’s Society Chicken Dinner                                       September 18th,  11:00 a.m-1:00 p.m. 

Mark your calendars for the St. Anthony Men’s Society Dine In or Carry Out  

Chicken Dinner on Sunday, September 18th, 11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m.   

 1/4 Chicken Meal  $11 

 1/2 Chicken Meal  $14 

 Children’s Meal $7 

All meals include mashed potatoes, gravy, green beans, dessert, and drink. 

Ladies of the parish we will be needing pies donated for the chicken dinner. 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber,  

Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Jackie Schieferdecker, Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, 

James Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas, Mark Frericks 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2022:  Melvin Maas, Anthony Engels, Alta Hildebrand, Frank Baumgartner, 

Susan Bauer, Robert Brown, Vince Dreier, Barbara Boone, Jay Wellman, Michelle Stull 

Monday, August 22      
6:30 p.m. Butterfly Ministry 
  
Tuesday, August 23 
   
 
Wednesday, August 24  
8:30 a.m. Mass at St. Dominic School 

  
Thursday,  August 25 
6:00 p.m. Grief Share 
 
Friday, August 26 
 
Saturday, August 27  
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m.   Mass  
 
Sunday,  August 28  
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
 
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 7 August 13/14 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection        $        828.28     $        4,777.00 

Weekly Envelopes        $     9,185.00     $      64,039.00 

Electronic Deposits         $      0.00     $         5,178.00 

Total, Aug. 6/7, 2022        $   10,013.28     $      73,994.00 

Budget Goal 
(we need no less than this to stay out 

of deficit spending for the year!) 

$   13,000.00     $      91,000.00 

Difference ($ -2,986.72)   ( -$ 17,006.00) 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

GREAT NEWS:  As we end our fiscal year, I am pleased to announce 

that we retired our 2019 ACSA debt!  Presently the only past obliga-

tion we owe comes from the 2020 ACSA.  We have been paying our 

Parish Tithe “as we go” this year and the generosity of a special do-

nor has helped us overcome the ‘offering’ deficit listed above of near-

ly $40,000.  We count on your support, now more than ever, to in-

sure we don’t fall behind again and that we continue to maintain our 

ministries and facilities at St. Anthony Church & St. Dominic School. 

 Saturday,  4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/ Jr. & Jackie Dreyer  Gene & Rita Goerlich Jan Barnard 

Lector Mark Levins George Benz Jim Obert Vickie Arnold 

Usher 

Bob Maas 

Raymond Maas 

Dan Reichert 

Richard Reichert 

Kurt Fischer 

Denis Hagerbaumer 

George Huber 

Elmer Maas 

Richard Foster 

Mark Frericks 

Mike Genenbacher 

Gene Goerlich 

Pete Pohlman 

Rich Rakers 

Craig Shafer 

Rick Shafer 

Servers Volunteers The Benz Family 
Elaina Weiman 

Abraham Venvertloh 
Pius IX Altar Servers 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Carol Vogel Earl & Debbie Boone Barb Couch Tom & Deb Woodworth 

Rosary Leader Tawny Benz Trisha Mathews Giny Baker Rich & Alice Rakers 

Counters:  Monday, August 22, 2022 

            Nancy Speckhart    Melanie Longenecker   Jan Obert 

  

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., August 27 & 28 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2020-21:  (this total is updated 

periodically, approximately monthly, as funds are 

sent and posted by the Diocese of Springfield) 

$55,064.82 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 
Cumulative, 8/14    $1,811.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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August 21, 2022                                                            St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

 

EMPOWERING GOD”S CHILDREN For more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulle-

tin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instructions to you.   

Assumptions (Catholic Store) will be at St. 

Rose Parish Hall for a summer sale on  

Saturday, August 27 from 10:00 am to 

12:000 pm.   This sale will feature basic sac-

ramental items like crosses and crucifixes, 

Catholic Bibles, Missals, and a selection of gift 

items for Baptism and Confirmation.  Call the store 

before August 20th at (309) 833-1979 for special re-

quests of in-stock items during business hours (Tuesday 

through Saturday – 10 am to 4 pm).  Parish hall is locat-

ed at 715 Chestnut, Quincy and is handicap accessible.   

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HELP OUR CHURCH  

by volunteering to be a Money Counter?  

For more information please call the par-

ish office at 217-222-5996 or email  

secretary@stanthonypadua.org. 

Safe Environment  Information 

In order for us to be more aware of our surroundings and 

to watch out for others as well as protect ourselves the 

Diocese of Springfield requires all employees and volun-

teers to complete a safe environment program (1 time 

only) and a background check (every 5 years). 

The Diocese of Springfield will now be using CMG Con-

nect for safe environment training and background 

checks.  The Protecting God’s Children (PGC) will not be 

used in the future and a new program “Empowering 

God’s Children” will be used instead.  (Those who have 

completed PGC will be grandfathered in and not 

need to complete this new program which is 

available on line only.) 

The background checks will now be complet-

ed online only, except for one form you will 

need to complete and return to the Safe Envi-

ronment Office at the Diocese.  Background 

checks need to be renewed every 5 years. 

If you do not have access to a computer,  you 

may contact us in the parish office and we will be 

glad to help you by using one of our computers.  As a 

reminder, the Diocese of Springfield requires all volun-

teers to have completed either Protecting God’s Children 

or Empowering God’s Children and a background check.  

Each year the Diocese audits the parish list of volunteers 

and we would like to be in good standing. 

CATECHISTS ARE NEEDED to teach sacramental prepara-

tion this year.  If you would be interested in helping or 

need more information email Hope Glidewell at

(hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org) . 

AUGUST GROCERY ITEMS  

Cereal & Liquid Dishwashing Soap 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank You! 

Parish Office Hours go back to 8:00 a.m.-3:00 

p.m., Monday-Friday, beginning August 15th. 

Families of Faith  begins with the first parent session on 

Sunday, September 4th, 9:00 a.m.-noon and the Com-

munity meeting will be September 25th with a picnic at 

11:30 a.m. 

HELP IS NEEDED to cut grass in the 

St. Anthony cemetery.  Please contact 

the parish office 222-5996 or one of 

the following people: 

Mike Hummel 217-430-3873 

Joe Dreyer       217-242-1161 

                                 Mark Frericks  217-653-8157 

                                 Dave Bockhold 217-656-3877 

Ladies of the Parish it’s time again to put on your apron 

and get ready to bake! We will be holding bake sales at 

the Chicken Dinner on September 18th and at the St. 

Anthony Ladies Fall Craft and Vendor 

Show on October 8th!  The proceeds 

from the Ladies Craft and Vendor 

Show will defray the costs of the St. 

Dominic 8th graders trip to Washing-

ton, D.C. in October.  All baked goods 

will be appreciated!    If you have any 

questions please contact the parish office 222-5996. 

mailto:hglidewell@stdominicquincy.org
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St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy,  August 21, 2022 

St. Peter School is taking applications for the following 

positions for the 2022-2023 school year: 

2nd shift FULL TIME Custodian :  Please contact 

k.smith@cospq.org or call 217-222-3155 

Part Time Para Educator-Teacher Aide Opening.  (We are 

looking for a paraeducator with Kindergarten)  Duties 

include working with children, assisting the teachers and 

students. Applicants must have experience in working 

with small children. If you interested send a resume 

along with 2-3 letters of recommendation 

to  c.venvertloh@cospq.org. 

 AFTERNOON DAY CARE HELPERS  St. Peter School is 

hiring daycare workers to supervise students varying 

from preschool 4’s-8th grade during the St. Peter School 

after school program from 2:15-5:30 Monday-

Friday.  Applicants must love children and enjoy supervis-

ing and working closely with them.  Rate of pay per hour 

is $13.00.   If you are interested send a resume along 

with 2-3 letters of recommendation to Mrs. Cindy Ven-

vertloh at 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 62301 or 

c.venvertloh@cospq.org. 

ST. PETER ADORATION CHAPEL  have the following hours 

open: Thursday -- 1 am to 2 am; 2 am-9 am; noon-1 pm.  

Thank you for your consideration.  If you have any ques-

tions or want to sign up for a time please call Mary at 

217-653-3127 or call or text Gina at 217-257-9966. 

PRAYERS FOR PRIESTS:  There will be an hour of  Adora-

tion for Priests followed by Benediction at St. Joseph 

Church 400 South Lane, Palmyra, MO, Sunday, August 

21, 2022 from 3:00 P.M. to 4:00 P. M. All are invited to 

come and pray for your Priests. 

Holy Family Church in Hannibal is accepting applications 

for a Director of Youth Ministry. The position includes, 

but is not limited to, coordinating the high school and 

middle school youth programs including worship, social, 

and service activities for the youth in the Catholic com-

munity of Holy Family Parish in Hannibal. This is a full-

time, hourly position with benefits included. If you are 

interested in applying please email Father Alex Gabriel at 

algabri567, the parish office at miller@myholyfamily.com 

or call 573-221-1078.  

mailto:k.smith@cospq.org
mailto:c.venvertloh@cospq.org
mailto:c.venvertloh@cospq.org
mailto:algabri567@gmail.com
mailto:miller@myholyfamily.com

